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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I wish to state my overwhelming objection to the proposal to lose Higgins as an electorate.

For the very first time, I am happy with a Member of Parliament, in my electorate of Higgins - and she has
worked very hard to build real and meaningful relationships with the people of this electorate. I personally have
had a lot to do with her - Michelle Michelle.Ananda-Rajah.MP.

I personally find it outrageous that  this change can even be considered, and I feel this is an erosion of my
democratic representation,
and unfair in every way.

I ssk that this be taken into consideration, and this possibility be revoked.

Much appreciated,

Jennifer Werbeloff
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